From:	
То:	
	European Data Protection Supervisor <edps@edps.europa.eu>;</edps@edps.europa.eu>
CC:	ZEDI S(@eaps.earopa.ea> ;
Sent at:	28/05/19 11:36:38
Subject:	RE: Case 2018-1083: Consultation on EASO social media monitoring reports (SMM)
Hi	
On a practical note (just for	Head of Press and Head of Research Sector, ficer and myself, of course, as EASO's Data Protection Officer. The street of the sector of the sec
Best regards,	
European Asylum Support Office MTC Block A, Winemakers Wharf, Grand Harbour Valletta, MRS 1917, Malta	
THE BIOCK A, WITTEHNAKETS V	viidii, Grana Harboar vanetta, Pinto 1917, Platta
Website: <u>www.easo.europa.eu</u>	
From:	
Sent: Monday, May 27, 20. To:	L9 3:00 PM
Cc: European Data Protecti	on Supervisor <edps@edps.europa.eu>;</edps@edps.europa.eu>
Subject: RE: Case 2018 1083: Consultation on EASO social media monitoring reports (SMM)	
Dear ,	

We take note of your request to keep this at technical level and to focus on your SMM activities (I take it from our telco that this has gone beyond the project phase).

FYI: The EDPS will most likely be represented by Enforcement), and myself.

(HoU Supervision &

We will thus **not** arrange for a meeting with the Assistant Supervisor on the occasion of your visit to the EDPS on 11 June, but take due note of your willingness to discuss EASO processes in our operational activities at a future occasion. My colleagues in charge will make contact separately.

Best regards & looking forward to seeing you in Brussels,

From:

Sent: 27 May 2019 14:28

To:

Cc: European Data Protection Supervisor < EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

Subject: FW: Case 2018 1083: Consultation on EASO social media monitoring

reports (SMM)

Dear colleagues,

Thanks you for your reply and making all the necessary preparations to organise a meeting with us.

We appreciate your willingness to hold these discussions at a high level. From our side we were assuming the discussions to be at a more technical level.

We have suggested having two Heads of Sector present in the meeting as their activities are closely related to our SMM project.

Whilst we remain open to the possibility also discussing EASO processes in our operational activities at a future occasion, we would like to use this opportunity (11th June) to focus on our SMM project.

Discussing the operational activities in hotspots would require (from our side) a different set of participants.

We hereby confirm our availability to attend the meeting on the SMM project on the 11th June (14:00) with the following participants form EASO: Head of Sector Press Sector (data controller for the SMM project), Head of Research Sector, Senior Legal Officer and Data Protection Officer.

Kind regards,



European Asylum Support Office

MTC Block A. Winemakers Wharf, Grand Harbour Valletta, MRS 1917, Malta

Website: www.easo.europa.eu

From:

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 11:22 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Case 2018 1083: Consultation on EASO social media monitoring reports (SMM) acknowledgement of receipt + questions

Dear Mr

Mr. Wiewiorowski will be on mission from 11 (as from 4 pm) to 17 June late morning.

I can propose you 11 June at 14:00 if it suits you.

Attached some points EDPS would like to raise. Don't hesitate to let us know if you have any from your side.

Thanks in advance

Kind regards



From:

Sent: 21 May 2019 09:52

To:

European Data

Protection Supervisor < EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

Subject: Case 2018 1083: Consultation on EASO social media monitoring reports (SMM) acknowledgement of receipt + questions

Dear colleagues,

Just to come back to you on our internal discussions on our SMM project during the discussion in our Management Team Meeting last Tuesday a proposal was made to organise a "face to face" meeting with you in order to present a business case on our SMM project and continue the discussion on the outstanding points.

We would therefore like to suggest to organise such a visit in the EDPS' premises in Brussels.

From our side the Head of Sector in charge of the project (data controller), the Head of our Research Sector, Head of Executive Office and our Legal Officer have all indicated their availability to take part in the discussion. I would, of course, also attend the meeting from our side.

As for the possible dates of the meeting, we would like to suggest the 11 to 14 June (with a preference for the 14 June).

We look forward to receiving your confirmation whether any of these dates would also suit your agenda and, of course, remain open to any other suggestion you may have.

Kind regards,





European Asylum Support Office MTC Block A, Winemakers Wharf, Grand Harbour Valletta, MRS 1917, Malta

Website: www.easo.europa.eu